
 Knollwood  
 Saranac Lake  
 N. Y.  

 7 July 1940 

Dear Nathan, 

Here is a letter to Judge Lehman, who can most likely accomplish something in the Genevan 
matter. Telephone his office on 44th St. in order to find out his current address. If he can, he will 
certainly help. 

Now we have to tremble for the accursed English as well. Russia is probably trembling, too, but 
that is actually not enough in these quarters. The recipe “one after another” still seems to work. Our 
turn will probably come last.  

We live here almost as in normal times, since the likes of us can’t do anything anyway. You have 
probably seen Margot. Hopefully her medical ceremonies will soon be behind her.—Come as soon 
and for as long as possible, it pays off. 

With cordial greetings,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

 [TLS] 


